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 Objection

Comments The destruction and devastation to the ancient woodland caused by this proposed plan is beyond 
imagination. We live in a world where we are asked to be green, care for our environment and 
contribute wherever we can to prevent global warming, this development is the antithesis of all of the 
above. It does not enhance or protect the environment and would be devastating to the local 
community. I fail to see why this site can be deemed suitable as National policy states that waste sites 
should be located in built up areas or on a brownfield site, this is within ancient woodland in the 
middle of the countryside! 
The access route is wholly unsuitable and would be a great danger to the public. The proposed 
entrance is via a narrow country lane (over 3km away from the A281 which contravenes the 
recommended distance) where it would be impossible for lorries to pass and a road which is regularly 
used by cyclists, walkers and horse riders making this an accident waiting to happen.  
This area has no demand for clay, the site does not conform with the local neighbourhood or district 
plans and would have a devastating and irreversible impact on the wildlife we are so fortunate to 
share this beautiful area with.  
I would ask that you give these points consideration, these are non emotional and based on facts and 
I strongly object to this application. 
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